
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PICK UP YOUR POINSETTIAS 

The poinsettias you ordered have been moved to the Youth Lounge.  Please pick 
them up after worship. The white ones in the sanctuary can also be taken. 
  

NEW STAFF E-MAIL ADDRESSES 

Please note the new staff email addresses below. Please start using them as soon 
as possible.  Staff will still be monitoring their old addresses for the time being. 
 
Pastor Cris Pastor@stpaulsnewarkde.org 

Pastor 
 
Mike Bareham Music@stpaulsnewarkde.org 

Director of Music & Worship 

 
Nalini Janaki Business@stpaulsnewarkde.org 

Business Administrator 
 
Jerilynn Hinrichs Office@stpaulsnewarkde.org 

Office Administrator 
  

PASTOR CRIS’ INSTALLATION 

The rescheduling of the installation service for Pastor Cris has yet to be determined. 
We are waiting to hear back from Bishop Gohl.  Thanks for your understanding in 
canceling the service this past Monday evening due to inclement weather. 
  

MEMBERS ONLY INFORMATION 

If you do not have access to the members only information on our 
website, www.stpaulsnewarkde.org, please email splcdeonline@gmail.com.   
Leave your name, email address and/or phone number, and Rich Wallden will 
provide you with the password. 
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INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 

In the event of inclement weather, St. Paul’s usually follows the local school 
district’s determination of whether to open or close.  We will place our final 
decision on Facebook but you can also check WDEL.com and click on their 
SnoWatch listings.  Should the county make a poor decision, we will consider re-
opening based on the condition of our parking lots and sidewalks. 
  
 


